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Which authority will help me to send a claim to another EU country?
Legal Aid Administration ( )Juridiskās palīdzības administrācija
Pils laukums 4
Riga
Telephone: +371 67514208
Free phone line: +371 80001801
Fax : +371 67514209
E-mail: 
Website: https://www.jpa.gov.lv/par-mums-eng
What is the role of the assisting authority?
The victim can submit a claim for State compensation to the competent authority of the European Union Member State concerned with the assistance of the 

.
The Legal Aid Administration provides the victim with information about the provisions for the payment, the procedure and additional requirements for State 
compensation established by the competent authorities of other European Union Member States. It also ensures that the persons involved in the criminal 
proceedings can be heard, when requested by the competent authority of the European Union Member State reviewing the request for State compensation.
Will this authority translate the supporting documents, if the outgoing claim needs this? If so, who pays for this?
You should submit the claim for State compensation in the language the European Union Member State concerned has indicated that it accepts.
The Legal Aid Administration will ensure the translation of the necessary documents that it sends to the competent authority of another European Union 
Member State and the translation costs are covered by the national budget.
Are there administrative or other charges to be paid when the claim is sent abroad?
If the claim for State compensation is sent to the competent authority of another European Union Member State through the Legal Aid Administration, the 
victim does not have to pay any costs associated with sending the request.
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